
On the July 29, 2009, MSP phone call the issue of protection for confidential documents distributed by the Company 
regarding MSP analyses was raised. 
 
The Utah Public Service Commission recommends the Company and Utah parties reference and rely on the protective 
order issued May 14, 2002, in Docket No. 02-035-04, which was the case in which the stipulation on the revised protocol 
was approved in Utah.  
 
This docket is available on our website: 
 
http://www.psc.utah.gov/utilities/electric/elecindx/0203504indx.html  
 
Parties can review the protective order and see whether they have already signed an Appendix A, if required.  New Utah 
participants needing to sign and file an Appendix A in Docket No. 02-035-04 may do so (the Appendix A form is attached 
to the May 14, 2002, Protective Order). 
 
Please let me know if there are any questions or comments regarding this solution. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Becky Wilson, Executive Staff Director 
Utah Public Service Commission 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
 
(801) 530-6770 
rlwilson@utah.gov  
 
 
>>> "James H Curtis" <jameshcurtis@msn.com> 8/11/09 1:00 PM >>> 
By no later than Tuesday, August 18, 2009, please reply to this email and 
confirm whether: 1) you would like to continue receiving non-confidential 
MSP Standing Committee notices and materials, and 2) you also wish to 
receive the Company's quantitative assessment of the Revised Protocol. 
 
We need to update the email list and also identify those who wish to work 
with the Company to assure the confidentiality of information that will be 
contained in the Quantitative Assessment of Revised Protocol. The first 
draft is due out on August 17, 2008. 
 
 If you wish to receive the Quantitative Assessment of the Revised Protocol, 
please respond as soon as possible so that the Company can contact you to 
make satisfactory confidentiality arrangements.   
 
If you wish only to receive other notices and materials, please let me know 
in the next week so that I can get you other timely information.  If you are 
unable to respond in the next week, I will add your name back to the mailing 
list whenever I receive your reply. 
 
Jim Curtis 
MSP Standing Neutral 
3303 NE 31st Avenue 
Portland, OR 97212 
503.282.6319 or 503.314.0780 
 
 


